Hello all participants of SmallWorks 2014,

Please read the following very closely as all info below is important!

Install for SmallWorks 2014 is upon us! How exciting. As a reminder- if you have not yet dropped off your work, please make sure to do so by 8pm tomorrow evening, or if you are coming to help with the install, then please bring your work on Saturday the 2nd.

Installation will happen from 10am tomorrow (Friday 1 August) and from 10am on Saturday 2 August. Please feel free to come and lend a hand for a couple hours. The installation for SmallWorks is a wonderful experience.

The exhibition will be available for viewing from the 3rd, during all regular gallery hours.

IMPORTANT DATES:

7 August: We are hosting a VIP viewing event. We have invited BSG buyers and clients to come for a more intimate viewing experience.

8 August: The Opening Event, drinks and mingling from 6pm - 9pm. We will have posted the prize winners by this point. I will provide some opening remarks as well as prize announcements around 6:45pm.

15 August: Drinks and meet the artists event, from 6pm - 9pm, as part of Yarra City festival, Art This Way.

20 August: pickup of work from 6pm -10pm

21 August: pickup of work from 10am - 8pm (any work not collected 

The COD's will be shipped back over the 2 weeks following the closing of SmallWorks 2014.

Please make sure to utilize the facebook event!

https://www.facebook.com/events/285363214981614/

This is a vital tool for sharing the information about the exhibition and corresponding events with your communities. Invite your contacts, and promote the event link on your own facebook wall!

And lastly- I would like to extend a massive THANK YOU to you all. SmallWorks is a wonderful opportunity and experience for all, and it wouldn't work without each of you! It has been thrilling to recieve your applications, and to read about your work. What a moving and poetic experience it is to read your titles. I am very excited to see it all, and to get to meet those of you who can make it in.

If you have had to make any changes to your work information (and haven't heard from me to confirm these changes) make sure to send us an email.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

All the very best, 

Miriam 

Miriam Arbus
Director/Curator
Brunswick Street Gallery
miriam@bsgart.com.au
www.brunswickstreetgallery.com

